
 Happy Holidays 

 The Holidays are quickly approaching!  I would like to 

wish you all a Joyous Holiday Season.  Enjoy your family, 

friends and great food!  If you are traveling over the Holidays, be safe and return home happy 

and rested.   

 The Convention Planning Committee will be meeting by ZOOM on 

Wednesday, December 11, 2024 at 9:00am.  We will be finalizing information so it 

can get into the January issue of the Nevadagram.   

 If you have articles and pictures from your Christmas celebrations, please email them to 

Donna Harper, donnaharper1266@gmail.com.  I know you Northern Ladies have wonderful 

parties and celebrations!!  Make sure the information gets to Donna Harper so we can all join 

in the fun.    

 I have noted some due dates for you to make sure to mark on your schedules. 

• January 1, 2025 – Convention information due to Donna Harper 

(Gamma) for the Nevadagram. 

• January 15, 2025 – Exemplary Award Nominations due to Judy 

Merz (Epsilon). 

• February 15, 2025 – Chapter information due to Candy Rooney 

(Delta) for the State Yearbook. 

• February 15, 2025 – Chapter Rose of Recognition names and bios 

due to Judy Merz (Epsilon). 

• March 1, 2025 – Necrology Report due to Cheryl Anderson (Delta). 

• March 1, 2025 – At least one Chapter Newsletter due to Susan 

Neal (Kappa). 

Now it is time to take a break and enjoy our family and friends over the Holidays.  I 

won’t be traveling for the Holidays so if you need me, I am here.  

  Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 

                    Pat 
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